
WEBINAR ON CAREER DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

 

REPORT 

PG Department of Computer Science and IQAC in association with Avodha organized a Career 

Development Program on the topic “Discover Your Career Opportunities” on 23/11/2022 at 2:30 

PM. The purpose of the program was to help students explore the various career options that are 

available to them and to assist them in making informed decisions about their future career paths. 

The program was attended by lot of students and professionals from various fields. 

The program began with an introduction to the concept of career development and the importance 

of career planning. This was followed by a presentation on the various career options available to 

students, including the job market and the roles that they could take up. The presentation also 

included a discussion on the skills and qualifications required for various careers. 

The session focused on to access career opportunities. This was followed by a discussion on the 

steps that students could take to enhance their employability. The participants were also given tips 

on how to search for job postings and develop their resume. 
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